
PRINCE GEORGE MINOR HOCKEY 

EXECUTIVE MEETING – JUNE 19, 2017 

PRESENT: Mick, Glynis, Wendy, Kim, Eric, Jon, Tyler, Joy, Jessica, Steve, Ben, Jessey, Justin, Geoff, 

Audrey 

ABSENT: Aaron, Andrew, Dawn  

M/S/C –- Wendy - Glynis – to pprove the minutes of the May 29, 2017 meeting 

BUSINESS FROM THE MINUTES:   

- Bulk of the Midget Tier 1 jerseys have been returned 

- Jon, Ben and Eric will get together and talk to the Atom Development parents regarding playing 

in the Cariboo League. 

TREASURER’S REPORT:    

We have received the gaming grant as applied for.  

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Rep –Jessey  M/S/C Jessey – Jon – Mike Burgess be named as the assistant coach of the 

Bantam Tier 1 team.  (Mick, Kim and Steve left the meeting due to conflict) 

Female – Jon     A committee will be formed to set up policy that may permit Atom aged females  

                             to play on a Pee Wee female rep team. 

The Northwest district and the North Central district would like to combine to 

have a jamboree style weekend for the Atom aged girls. 

CORRESPONDENCE:   

- Clint Dahl – requesting a letter of reference to take the High Performance clinic 

Glynis will inquire to find out what the letter is supporting.  We can send a letter to acknowledge 

that he is a member.  

- Dawn Matte – Resignation letter – Mick asked for everyone to submit names of eligible 

candidates for the position. 

- Bantam 1 – Liza Arnold – request permission to raise the tournament fee to $ 1500. 

M/S/C Steve – Geoff – to allow Bantam Tier 1 to increase their tournament fee to $ 1500 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

- Glynis presented Justin with the BC Hockey Silver Skate award acknowledging the Midget Tier 1 

winning the BC Championship for the 2016-17 season. 

- Some interest is starting to come up regarding sledge hockey in Prince George. 

- Under Atom coaches will be required to be certified as Coach I level this season. 

- New regulations are out for associate members 

- All volunteers need to updated the CATT program 

 

Next meeting August 14, 2017 – 6:30 pm in the Kin Centre meeting room 


